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Basewide Range Assessment 

• Corps submitted revised RTCs to DTSC on draft TM to document the results of the sampling in 

Units 1, 2, 3, 7, 10, 33, and WGBA. Meeting held on 11/3. KEMRON submitted an addendum to 

the previous sampling plan for additional step-out samples in Unit 33. DTSC provided 

concurrence on sample collection and requested further explanation on area-weighted average. 

Sample collection to occur in early February. 

• KEMRON received comments on draft RTCs on the draft TM to document the results of the 

sampling in Units 5A and 9.  

• KEMRON is responding to comments on the draft sampling plan for Unit 31. 

• KEMRON is preparing the draft report of the sampling results from Unit 23. 

• KEMRON is preparing the draft final sampling plan for Units 25 and 28.  

• KEMRON is resolving the back check comments on the update to the Comprehensive BRA 

Report. 

Site 39 Erosion Control 

• KEMRON is monitoring Site 39 areas throughout the Impact Area MRA for erosion issues. 

• KEMRON is addressing maintenance issues at erosion control sites. 

Lead Evaluation Sites 

• DTSC currently plans to release the lead cleanup level in July 2018. 


